

## INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR TERM - II EXAM (2018-19) SUBJECT: ENGLISH CLASS – V SET –A

Date of Exam: 10/03/2019 Time Allotted: 2 hours

Max. Marks: 40

(Note: This question paper consists of 3 printed pages. Please check that you have all the pages.)

\_\_\_\_\_\_

### **SECTION A: READING**

## I. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given: $(1\times6=6)$

Alfa was always late to school and missed the school bus often, and then her father would have to drop her to school. She was a brilliant student and always topped the class. But her habit of getting late was disliked by both her parents and teachers. There was no exception on the Sports Day at school. She was the lead runner in the 4x100m relay race. Alfa was an athletic girl and very good on the field. Now, this day as she missed the bus, Alfa realized that she would be late. She was worried as her father was also out of town. She started walking.

She had hardly walked a short distance, when a passing car slowed down and offered her a lift. Alfa jumped into the car very gratefully, but soon realized that she had been abducted. But suddenly she got an idea. She had her brother's toy gun in her bag. She held it firmly and thrust it in the driver's back who suddenly braked. She hit him with a rod which she found under the seat. Then she opened the door and ran for her life. Fortunately, her neighbour saw her and walked her home. Alfa took a promise that she will never be late again.

#### **Answer the following questions:**

- 1. What was Alfa's usual routine?
- 2. What happened to her as she started walking?
- 3. What lesson did she learn from the incident?
- 4. What did she do with her brother's toy gun?
- 5. Who helped her to reach home?
- 6. Find words which are similar in meaning as the following:
- i. Kidnapped
- ii. A regular practice

## **SECTION-B: GRAMMAR & WRITING**

(½×6=3)

II. Identify the Type of the given sentences:

<ol> <li>2.</li> <li>3.</li> <li>4.</li> <li>5.</li> </ol>	Please leave your footwear outside. Always remember what I told you. How many balls were in the bag? English is a beautiful language. What an amazing beauty! Swami was a lazy boy.				
II	I. Fill in the blanks using appropriat	e Interro	gative Words:	(½×6=3)	
<ol> <li>2.</li> <li>3.</li> <li>4.</li> <li>5.</li> </ol>	Ram: "money have Samuel: "are the child Jimmy: "is she crying Radha: "is the picnic Sai: "is your hobby?" Kala: "did you go ho	en?" Rac ?" Gopi: " Deepa Roy: "My	thel: "They are at school." "She lost her doll." : "It's on Sunday." hobby is stamp collection."		
	V. Fill in the blanks using the Present cackets:	Perfect 7	Tense form of the verbs giv	ven in (½×6=3)	
1.	The leavesto the g	ound. (fa	ıll)		
2.	Hehis work. (do				
3.	. The teacherhis mistake. (forgive)				
4.	Theythemselves in the forest. (hide)				
5.	5. The artista picture. (draw)				
6.	Harrythe slate. (b	eak)			
	. Fill in the blanks using 'for' or 'sine			(½×6=3)	
1.	He has been suffering from fever		Sunday.		
2.	My uncle has been serving in the army		15years.		
3.	Johan has been swimming every day _		he was ten.		
4.	She has been living here	, 	2010.		
5.	5. Keerthi has learned musiceight years.				
6.	I have admired her	we first r	met.		

# VI. Write the Autobiography of 'A Mobile Phone' OR 'A Car' in 80-100 words. $(1\times4=4)$

#### **SECTION C: LITERATURE**

### VII. Read the extract and answer the questions given:

"I'm handled forty times a day, it is a

Weary life,

And when my wits are rather dull

I'm sharpened with a knife!

I scrawl when Tommy has me, and I

Draw all sorts of things

From submarines and aeroplanes to

Cabbages and kings;"

#### Answer the following questions briefly:

1. Why does the pencil have a weary life?	(1×1=1)	
2. What all does Tommy draw using the pencil?	$(1\times1=1)$	
3. What does the word 'scrawl' mean?	$(1/2 \times 1 = 1/2)$	
4. Find out a pair of rhyming words from the extract.	$(1/2 \times 1 = 1/2)$	
5. Name the poem and the poet.	$(\frac{1}{2} \times 2 = 1)$	
VIII. Give the meanings of the following words:		

# IX. Frame meaningful sentences for the given words:

 $(1 \times 3 = 3)$ 

1. Disguise

1. Ford

2. Whisper

2. Courteous

3. Remarkable

3. Tumble

## X. Answer the following briefly:

 $(2 \times 4 = 8)$ 

- 1. How is the pencil very like a human being?
- 2. Why is the author not likely to forget his first trip to river Thames?
- 3. Which two seasons do the poet mention in the poem? How do these seasons affect the river?
- 4. When would Dr. Merivale worry about Mr. Chips? What would he then tell Mrs. Wickett?

\*\*\*\*\*\*